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Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 E. Broad Street RECEIVED-DOCKETfNGOiV 
Columbus, OH 43215 2flf|SEP-7 PM I2: 39 

September 4, 2011 

To whom it may concem; 

K.f 

We are writing regarding the Black Fork Wind Project that is being considered for our 
commimity in Shelby, Ohio. 
We are very much against this project for very good reasons. 
The proposed wind turbines will be only 1850 feet fit)m our home. Not only will they 
produce noise and "strobe like" vision, they will most definitely decrease our property 
value. 
We are not against wind energy, but very strongly believe the turbines are not suited for 
such a highly populated residential area. 
Please don't allow this company to come in and ruin our communityl 
Thank you. 

Sincerely, , 

Mike Hart 
Debbie Hart 

6647 Champion Rd. 
Shelby, OH 44875 
(419)347-9663 
championdeb@yahoo .com 
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